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Change Service Requested

Since the park opened in February 2001, the California Zephyr 
has greeted visitors to Disney's California Adventure.  While

the proportions are heavily modified to fit the needs of the area, 
it is still an impressive reproduction.  With the recently

announced reconstruction of California Adventure, it is unknown 
how long the replica "Silver Lady" will remain.
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